
 

HEALTH UPDATE FROM THE THOMPSON’S  April 18, 2025 

 

Dear Co-laborers, 

 

 Thank you for your continued prayer on our behalf.  It has been more of a comfort and 

encouragement than you know! 

 Two days ago, we were informed that Wanda’s heart surgery will be moved UP to this coming 

Monday.  After multiple delays, we were pleased! 

 Her surgery will take place around 8:30 A.M., and will last around 1 hour, during which they will 

place two stents in her heart.  She will remain in the hospital overnight.   We appreciate prayer for 

Wanda during the surgery, as well as physical therapy after.  We will send out a follow-up letter as 

well as additional news about our ministries at the close of the school year here at Frontier. 

 I have included a picture of the current FSB student body and faculty.  I am in the back row. 

  

  

Thank you for praying! 

Fellow servants, 

Ron and Wanda Thompson 


